
Hello All!  

  

I hope you’ve had a wonderful summer and are anticipating a successful school year! 

I’m looking forward to seeing everyone at the first MTVA meeting for 2009-2010 

on Tuesday, August 11, at 7:00 PM at St. Cecilia Academy (see mtva.org for 

directions). We will be presenting a lot of important information! The evening will 

begin at 6:00 PM with a complimentary meal hosted by Dirk DeYoung of New 

Horizon Tour and Travel. 

  

I want to encourage you to participate in as many MTVA events as possible. You will 

find them to be beneficial to your professional growth and an enhancement to your 

students’ musical experience! If you know of music teachers who are not members 

of MTVA, please invite them to come.  

. 

Please feel free to contact me if you have questions or if I can help you in any way. 

  

Looking forward to seeing you! 

  

Valerie DeHoff  

MTVA President 

  

P.S. All of our meetings are scheduled for the second Tuesday of the month. Please 

mark your calendar and attend! We will meet every month except October and 

December. Our last meeting of the year is in February. 

  

  
 


